November 29, 2000

Education
Joseph H. Mathos, Deputy Superintendent

SUBJECT: SUBMISSION OF CHARTER SCHOOL APPLICATIONS WITH RECOMMENDATIONS FOR DENIAL

Miami-Dade County Public Schools received charter school applications from individuals and/or organizations from the community. These applications were submitted to the Charter School Review Committee on November 17, 2000, as established in School Board Rule 6Gx13- 6A-1.47, Charter Schools.

Details of this item will be made available prior to the Board meeting of December 13, 2000.